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Tuesday, 15t November 2022

To: The Parents of students in Years 1-13 - UPDATE REGARDING DSIB
SCHOOL INSPECTION AND RE-SCHEDULING OF IBT ARABIC
BENCHMARK TESTS

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. We trust that this update finds you and your families safe and healthy.

We are writing to inform you that our school will be inspected by the DSIB during the week starting

on Monday, 21st November 2022.

The Graduation Ceremony for the class of 2022 will continue as scheduled on Thursday, 17t
November 2022. Friday, 18t November will be a holiday for students.

Please note that the IBT Arabic Benchmark Tests that were scheduled for 23rd
and 24t of November 2022 have been re-scheduled. Please refer to the table

below for the re-scheduled dates.

INTERNATIONAL TOLERANCE DAY, TOMORROW, 16™ NOVEMBER 2022:

A reminder that we will celebrate International Tolerance Day tomorrow, 16t November, 2022 .
Students are invited to come dressed in their traditional wear to celebrate our rich diversity and
cultures.
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Yours sincerely

o

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
( Principal )



